
LG Electronics USA, Inc. 

C2PC Request Letter 
 
5/15/2023 
 
 
Nemko Canada Inc 
303 River Road 
Ottawa 
K1V 1H2   
Canada 

 
ATTN.: Reviewing Engineer 
 
FCC ID: BEJ-MEBICAS3 

 
We hereby request C2PC Certification for the above mentioned FCC ID. 
 
The reason for this request is: 
 
There is no change of Hardware and Software, The EUT for this Class II permissive 
change is identical to the Initial EUT. 
It has been changed from a EUT used within 20cm to a EUT used at least 4 cm. 
Accordingly, All the statements regarding warning to use 20 cm away is removed in the 
user manual. 

 
 
Kind regards 
 

Signed:  
Printed name: Heejae, Cho 
Title: Director, Regulatory and Environmental Affairs 
Date: 5/15/2023 
 


